
            
June 28, 2021 

Dear Fellow Sailor: 

I am truly humbled by the excitement around the 2021 Queen’s Cup® Race and thank each and 
every one of you for your support. 
 
I am aware of the concerns raised regarding the scoring issues and the time it took us to post 
results.  I won’t waste your time with excuses.  I accept the responsibility and offer my sincerest 
apologies.  We have started executing a retrospective to analyze what caused this and are looking 
at what we need to change for 2022 to ensure results are accurate and posted in a timely 
manner.   

 
Looking forward to seeing you at the 2022 Queen’s Cup. 

Sincerely,  

Craig Griffith 

Queen’s Cup Race Chairman, QC@ssyc.org 
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